INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

Circular No. ISS/DP/63/2021-22 Date: 10/03/2022

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Indian School Salalah!

We have come to the end of this academic year AY 2021-22 and from April 3, 2022
onwards the next academic session will commence in onsite mode. With reference to our
previous circulars dated 23/1/2022 and 26/2/2022, we would like to gently remind you that
the outstanding fee amount of your ward to be paid on or before 20th March, 2022 to

ensure result declaration and promotion of your ward.

As mentioned earlier, the school fee counter will remain open from 7: 30 am to 6 pm on all
the working days and 8 am to 1 pm on Saturdays. Parents are once again requested to avail
the facility of the extended fee counter timing to pay their wards pending fee and we also
encourage you to make use of the online payment facility and submit the receipt to the

account section.

I once again thank all the parents for their timely support during the pandemic and I am sure

together we can work hand-in-hand to sustain our school.

Best Regards,

Deepak Patankar

Principal



